Dave McCoy

From: Hyson. Shushona@epamail.epa.gov

Sent: Wednesday, August 26, 2009 12:39 PM

To: dave@radfreenm.org

Subject: Freedom of Information Act request RIN-01862-09

Dear Mr. McCoy,

You filed a Freedom of Information Act request dated August 17, 2009, You reguested
a copy of the 2008 report regarding the well monitoring network at Sandia National
Laborateries' Mixed Waste landfill along with any accompanying documents and workpapers.

r

OIG is still conducting its review of this location, our work is on-going and a
report is being prepared at this time. The auditzed entity and the agency will have an
opportunity to hear about the report and provide their comments. Those comment will be
incorporated into any final report. The team projects that a final report will be issued
by the end of November. After a report is issued, the Office of Inspector General (QIG)
will be able Lo wvrocess your request.

If you have questions or want to ask about the status of your request, please feel
free to call me or send an email,

Shushona Hyson

Freedom of Information/Privacy Act Officer

Office of Inspector Generail

202 566-0869 (work]

202 566-0870 (fax)

hyson.snhushonalepa.gov (e-mail)
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